
Ira B. Fox, MD, DABPM, FIPP, ABIPP Named Trustee to the Board of the 
World Institute of Pain Foundation

Tamarac, Fla. - Ira Fox, MD, DABPM, FIPP, ABIPP, founder of Anesthesia Pain Care 
Consultants, was appointed to the World Institute of Pain (WIP) Foundation Board of 
Trustees. The position is effective immediately and runs through 2013. 

“It is an honor to serve as a Trustee for the WIP Foundation, which has done so much on 
a worldwide basis to support physicians who are dedicated to reducing and eradicating 
acute and chronic pain,” said Dr. Fox, who was named chairman of the Advisory Board 
for the World Institute of Pain Executive Board in 2010.  “I am grateful to the board for 
putting their confidence in me and look forward to the exciting projects that will be 
undertaken in the coming year to help people regain their lives.”

The World Institute of Pain Foundation encourages and organizes equal opportunity in 
the exchange of knowledge, education and science in pain medicine. The Foundation is 
dedicated to the creation of projects that will enable scholarships to be provided to 
eligible pain physicians for training and certification, as well as developing protocols for 
global, clinical and basic science research in pain medicine.

Dr. Fox has spent more than two decades treating patients with acute and chronic pain. 
He maintains board certifications with the American Board of Interventional Pain 
Physicians (ABIPP); World Institute of Pain – Fellow of Interventional Pain Practice (FIPP); 
American Board of Pain Medicine; and the American Board of Anesthesiology, with 
added certification in Pain Management. Additionally, he serves as an examiner for the 
FIPP Board Certification. He has been named as one of South Florida’s “Top Docs” by 
Gold Coast Magazine for the past seven years. 

Dr. Fox attended medical school at the U.A. of Guadalajara in Guadalajara, Mexico and is 
bilingual. He completed his medical education at State University of NY at Stony Brook, 
NY. He completed his residency in anesthesiology at Monmouth Medical Center in N.J. 
where he was Chief Resident.

 #     #     #

Anesthesia Pain Care Consultants Inc, based in Tamarac, FL, has built a reputation for excellence 
and success in relieving pain for its patients. For more information about this release or the 
physician group, contact Boardroom Communication Inc.’s Caren Berg or Michelle Friedman at 
(954) 370-8999 or cberg@boardroompr.com, mfriedman@boardroompr.com.  
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